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Union Members Ratify   

Our New Contract! 

An overwhelming majority of OPEIU Local 8 Members voted to accept the 
Tentative Agreement reached with MDC. We will be getting copies of the new 
agreement out as soon as it is signed. BIG THANK YOU to the Bargaining Team: 
Doris Tucker, Najla Neumann, David Shaulis, and Lorrie Conklin.   
 
Both the Tentative Agreement and a Summary of the Tentative Agreement are on the 
Union’s website: www.opeiu8.org, under “Workplace Updates.”  

 

New Stewards Elected 
 

The new stewards for MDC are: 
 

Joe Lewis, Jr. (Housing/LLP) 
Angela Phillips (Asset Building/Education) 

 

Joe and Angela will be joining the current stewards:  Doris Tucker (Chief Steward), 
David Shaulis, and Sharon Morehouse.   
 

Congratulations Joe and Angela! 
 

 
If you have any questions, please call Allan Jacobson, Union Representative at (253) 677-
3464 or by e-mail: allan@opeiu8.org. 
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